Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/06/13 2:58 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]city file #: OZS-2024-0033

From: Louise Humphreys <

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 7:54 AM

To: Sunny, Chinoye < Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca
Subject: [EXTERNAL]city file #: OZS-2024-0033

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

With respect to the above file number with regards to application to amend Official Plan and Zoning bylaw for 23, 25, 27, 29 Mill st. N & 53 Nelson St. N. I wish to express concern with the proposal of only 184 parking spaces for a total of 549 units.

Regardless of whether people bike, walk or take public transit to get about, it's highly likely that they will own at least one vehicle. Where will they park these vehicles? On the streets? Public parking? There aren't enough public parking spaces to accommodate so many additional vehicles. Additionally, if all public parking spots are taken up by residentes living in the area, it discourages visitors to the area which will impact negatively on businesses in the area. I don't want to see a congestion of cars on the downtown roads simply because they're aren't enough parking spaces for those who wish to live in the downtown area.

Please consider enforcing that the builders add additional parking spaces.

Thank you for your consideration,

Louise Humpreys

Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx